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Bowness-on-Solway Primary School 

www.bowness-on-solway.cumbria.sch.uk Thursday 16th December 2021 

After School Clubs 

From the week beginning 10th January, we will be offering the following clubs 

which run until 16:15. 

Mondays: football. Tuesdays: hockey. Wednesdays: crafts. Thursdays: Spanish. 

Children can be collected straight afterwards or they can stay at school on a 

childcare basis up until 17:00. See the separate letter or contact us at school. 

Christmas 

Well, our Christmas celebrations have certainly kept everyone busy! 

The children had a wonderful visit to The Sands Centre to see this year’s pantomime (Oh no they 

didn’t! etc…). 

Our two Christmas plays also went down a storm – well done to all of our children for learning 

their lines and for putting on such a show! 

We had a visit from St. Nick himself on Monday and lots of festive attire for Christmas jumper day.  

The children got creative for Christmas crafts afternoon. 

On top of all that, I’m still full from last weeks’ Christmas dinner!  

It’s an extended break this year (partly due to the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee bank holiday being 

taken on Friday 17th December) meaning school is closed for nearly three weeks! We look forward 

to welcoming children back on Wednesday 5th January. 

On behalf of the whole staff, I would like to wish you all a magical Christmas and a wonderful new 

year! 

 

CUFC Match Tickets 

Don’t forget that we have free matchday tickets for the Carlisle United vs. Sutton United game, 

taking place on Saturday 29th January. Parents will need to drop children off at the stadium and 

collect them after the final whistle.  

 

Wordsworth Trust 

Last week, visitors from Dove Cottage (Wordsworth’s home) visited Class 4 with a view 

to creating a satellite garden here at Bowness School. This will be based on the pupils’ 

designs which in turn were inspired by the garden at Dove Cottage itself.  

Watch this space for future developments! Thanks to Miss Graham for organising this. 

Vicar Tudor 

This Sunday - 19th December – Tudor will be hosting a virtual carol service at 4pm. 

Several schools have made contributions. Tune in and you will see some familiar faces! 

You can access the service via www.facebook.com/BownessOnSolwayChurch 

 


